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The next item discussed was regarding Food Truck Ordinance.  The Building Official stated 
that businesses and churches have been requesting food trucks on their property.  Currently, 
there is no regulation as to what a food truck is or what circumstances are required to be in the 
community.  This ordinance has been discussed at numerous Planning Commission meetings and 
received input from Council Representative Vaughn.  The purpose of this ordinance is not to 
prohibit Food Trucks, but to regulate them. 
 
An ordinance has been drafted and review by the City Attorney and prepared for Council’s review.  
The Mayor stated he has had a discussion with Council Representative Vaughn and claims the 
ordinance is ready to go. 
 
Motion by Gafa, seconded by Brown, regarding the Food Truck Ordinance, that the Committee-
of-the-Whole refer this item to the next Council Meeting for Council’s approval. 
 
Brief discussion ensued regarding types of fees and the application of the ordinance for local 
businesses. 

 
Motion carried by the following vote: 
Yes:  Brown, Bryant, Gafa, Koester 
No:  None 
Absent: Granger, McConaghy, Vaughn 
 


